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i Dear Health Care Professxonals

Re: Informatlon on Hydroxzchlorogume and Chlorogulne for COVTD-19

Patlents pard ph s . N Lt

, Followmg the news that the Un1ted States of Amenca is usmg Chloroquine
and Hydroxychloroqulne to treat SARS- COV-2, there ‘has been a rush by
‘ 'many to acquire these med1c1nes from pharrnac1es to stock them. Please note
that clinical trials ut1hz1ng the two medicines are currently ongoing and no
robust clinical data substantlatmg ‘their 'use for prophylaxis and curative
purposes is ava_tlable hence cautlon has to be apphed when using them.

The Board therefore prohlblts all pharmames and chemists from dispensing -
these to clients without a valid prescription from a medlcal doctor, since there
are real patients who are in need and depend on these medlcatlons every day
to improve their quality of life in the management of rheumatoid arthrlhs
systemic lupus erythematosus and porphyrla cutanea tarda.

Please note that 1rrat1onal use of these hydroxychloroqume may- lead to
irreversible blmdness Whlch is detrlmental to the health of the general pubhc

The board Would also like to thank the health care workers for the continued
engagement in matters that involve safe use of medical products and welcome
any feedback by contacting us on 0709 770 100 or sending an email to
info@pharnacyboardkenya.org or pv@pharmacyboardkenya.org,.

Dr. F. M. Siyoi
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER
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